# Good Sam 2024 July News

#### Summer

The summer has started out with some very fun and exciting events. The children have enjoyed staying cool on water play days. We jumped high in the bounce house; PJ Day was a comfy and cozy time. We made beautiful sun catchers, and ended the month with a fantastic foam party! In July we are excited for more fun summer events. We are looking forward to PJ Day, Bike Day, Petting Zoo, staying cool with more water play, and so much more.

# Father's Day Breakfast

We hope all our fathers and father figures enjoyed breakfast with their children on their special day here at Good Sam. Thank you to all the staff that helped make it happen. Thank you to School-Agers who stepped in to help us too. We couldn't have done it without you. Thank you to the daddies who made it here. You are appreciated!

## Extra Clothes

Please remember to always have a set of extra clothes including shoes, socks, and underwear. We will be playing in water all summer, plus you

never know when a spill or a potty accident may happen.

## Teddys News

Hello Teddy Parents

As June is coming to an end, we are so excited for the month of June. We have so many fun activities planned. We look forward to the petting zoo, the puppet show, and more water play days. Friendly reminder to please bring water clothes and a towel for the wet summer days. Wishing everyone a wonderful 4<sup>th</sup>! Ms. Ploy and Ms. Huiling

## Days to remember

- School closed on the 4<sup>th</sup> and the 5<sup>th</sup> for Independence Day
- End of the summer BBQ August 16 D 5:30PM
- August 19<sup>th</sup> -23<sup>rd</sup> School closed for Inservice week
- August 26<sup>th</sup> Fall session begins

## Flower News

Happy July, Explorers!

Get ready for a summer full of
learning and fun in our preschool
classroom! Here's a peek at what
exciting adventures await your little
ones in July:

This month, our preschoolers will be exploring exciting summer-based activities that will spark their curiosity and creativity. Here's Summertime Fun: Let's embrace the sunshine! We'll be getting active with water play activities,

learning about different fruits and vegetables, and making/enjoying delicious summer treats.

News from the classroom:

We'll be focusing on letter and number recognition throughout the month with interactive games and songs.

Our story time corner will be filled with exciting summer-themed books. We'll continue to develop social skills through cooperative play activities. Reminders:

Please apply sunscreen to your child before school on sunny days.

Pack a labeled water bottle for your child each day.

Let's make July a fantastic month filled with learning, laughter, and fun! Ms. Lakshmi

#### Rainbow News

Hello Rainbow families!

What fun and exciting days the month of June brought to the children. Our Father's Day breakfast was great. Thank you to all the dads who made their little ones happy and proud to be with you on that special day. We hope you all had a wonderful time watching your kiddos sing their song they've been practicing so hard for the year end program. They sure were awesome.

Welcome July! Summer is officially here, let the fun begin!!! This month will be packed with just as much fun as June. Although our themes are fun, there is no less learning going on. We will be focusing on our fine motor

skills. I will be setting up table sensory activities that will enable the children to practice hand-eye coordination like snipping paper with scissors and stringing objects on pipe cleaners. We do a lot of learning of our letters, colors, numbers and shapes by singing during circle time. On the 24th, we will dive into the world of Super Hero. Let your child dress up as their favorite Superhero character if they like and also bring their favorite story to share.

We welcome Theo and Max to the Rainbow Room. We wish Pranav a happy birthday who's turning 3. Have a happy Summer! Ms. Perla

#### Dino News

Hello Dino Parents!

This past month was full of fun! We celebrated Father's Day, and performed our songs for you at our graduation ceremony. We had water play, a bounce house, and made some neat things. We learned that the letter Q is a scaredy cat, and worked on letter sounds and number recognition.

For the month of July, we will continue reviewing letters and numbers, and also start tracing them. We have some fun activities planned, and even more fun projects. This summer has already started to fly by, so hold onto your hats! It's going to go by fast.

Ms. Sarah

#### Butterfly News

Hello everyone, happy July. Summer has started and everyone is enjoying all the fun activities. This month we will have lots to look forward to like a petting zoo, water play, making pizzas and also a bird show! We've also been reviewing our letters, numbers and letter sounds and will continue to do so. This month we will be closed on July 4th and 5th for the 4th of July holiday. Enjoy the long weekend. I hope you all had a great time at our graduation ceremony and performance. Everyone was amazing! Have a great month. Ms. Esme

## Froggie News

Graduation was such a wonderful celebration! The Froggies are so excited to continue the celebration by diving into fun and fantastic summer events; such as the puppet show, water play, bike day, petting zoo, and so much more. Please remember to check the summer calendar for the special events. Each classroom has its own schedule. Make sure you don't miss out!

In July we will continue to review numbers, letters, and continue to read the Bob book collection.

We hope you have a safe and fun  $4^{th}$  of July.

Thank you, Ms. Maria

#### Wookie News

Hi from the Wookies! It's been such a fun Summer so far! We have been working on writing in our journals and math along with doing a lot of fun activities. We have had a lot of fun painting rocks, making friendship bracelets, and making our tie dye shirts. The kids also had a great time on our field trips at IHOP and the beach. Everyone is so excited we've started going to Blackberry Farm again. The Wookiee are currently reading The Mazerunner together as a class and the kids are really enjoying it. This Summer has been so fun so far and we still have so many other activities to go! Hope you have a great 4th of July.

Thanks, Ms. Autumn